
YOU STAY 
GLASSY, 
GEORGIA 
Starting now through the end of 
March 2024, we’re calling on all 
Georgia middle and high school 
students to recycle glass with the 
chance to win a cash prize!



Did you know? Glass made from recycled material cuts related water pollution by 50%.  
Go to recycleacrossamerica.org for more recycling facts.
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For more information, please contact Faith Henning at fhenning@psc.ga.gov or 404.787.0075. Get going and good luck!

GET YOUR CLASS TO RECYCLE GLASS.
It’s time for A Georgia Glass Recycling Contest 2023-2024.

Georgia Public Service Commissioners Jason Shaw and Tim Echols are challenging all middle and 
high school students in Georgia to recycle as much glass as they can to help keep it out of landfills.

How it works:
•	 Students sponsored by a student-led club can sign up to participate in this “Clean Glass 

Recycling” contest for the chance to win a cash prize. The proceeds will be donated to the 
winning schools (care of a student-led club) to be used as the club officers see fit. 

•	 All participating schools will receive 10 student + 2 advisor tickets to Zoo Atlanta for an 
Awards Ceremony and Celebration on April 19, 2024, sponsored by Georgia Natural Gas.

•	 The top 10 schools receive cash prizes ranging from $400-$2500.


